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Accelerated Reading  P3-7 – 29th April
Dear Parents

Accelerated Reading is a program we have been using for a number of years to help improve reading standards across the school.  Thus far, it has proved to be a very effective tool.
The program enables children to take quizzes on books they have read and to acquire points to achieving a target.

This target was determined by a reading test your child took at the beginning of the year.  The program encourages children to read independently and to take responsibility for achieving their targets.

All of the children will know the process of accessing the quizzes as they have done it many times in school.  They need to login onto their school page and then on to the Accelerated Reading app.  

Last week we posted a video on how to access Accelerated Reading Books online. Please check class dojo for this.  We also messaged you via dojo as to what AOTS level your child should be reading at (this is explained in the video) and how much of their target they have achieved. This is important as children should be reading books that stretch them- that aren’t too easy or too hard! The aim is for all children to achieve at least 85% or above in their quizzes.
Shortly you will receive a message via dojo if your child  has not taken a test since leaving school in March. 
We really urge you to encourage your child to avail of this fantastic program.  Some children are so close to achieving their target and some have a way to go. But EVERYONE can do this!  We want everyone in St Joseph’s to achieve their target.
Ms Largey and myself are in school today to help with any queries.

Yours sincerely.

M McKenna

Principal
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